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The program aims to heůƉ�ĂĚĚƌĞƐƐ�Ă�ǁŝĚĞŶŝŶŐ�ƐŬŝůůƐ�ŐĂƉ�ǁŝƚŚŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�ƐƚĂƚĞ͛Ɛ�ǁŽƌŬĨŽƌĐĞ͘ Hundreds of 
leading Michigan business, community, and legislative leaders say Reconnect is exactly what state 
employers need to alleviate the shortage of highly skilled and capable workers.   
 
͙͘ 
 
As a Champion, North Central has committed to spreading the word about the opportunity Michigan 
Reconnect is providing for eligible adults locally and statewide. The program is specifically designed for 
residents who are 25 years or older and have obtained a high school diploma or equivalent. Michigan 

https://www.petoskeynews.com/news/community/north-central-michigan-college-announces-support-for-michigan-reconnect-program/article_7e29230a-fe10-50f0-8e41-2e0c72061171.html
https://www.petoskeynews.com/news/community/north-central-michigan-college-announces-support-for-michigan-reconnect-program/article_7e29230a-fe10-50f0-8e41-2e0c72061171.html
https://www.petoskeynews.com/news/community/north-central-michigan-college-announces-support-for-michigan-reconnect-program/article_7e29230a-fe10-50f0-8e41-2e0c72061171.html
http://ncmich.edu/scholars
http://ncmich.edu/scholarships
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Full article can be found online at: https://www.petoskeynews.com/news/community/north-central-

releases-fall-2020-scholars-list-opens-new-scholarship-cycle/article_2a0512a1-8293-5c36-bed1-

29306b1acdf2.html 

 

 

 c.  9&10 News - 

https://www.petoskeynews.com/news/community/north-central-releases-fall-2020-scholars-list-opens-new-scholarship-cycle/article_2a0512a1-8293-5c36-bed1-29306b1acdf2.html
https://www.petoskeynews.com/news/community/north-central-releases-fall-2020-scholars-list-opens-new-scholarship-cycle/article_2a0512a1-8293-5c36-bed1-29306b1acdf2.html
https://www.petoskeynews.com/news/community/north-central-releases-fall-2020-scholars-list-opens-new-scholarship-cycle/article_2a0512a1-8293-5c36-bed1-29306b1acdf2.html
https://www.9and10news.com/2021/02/11/gov-whitmers-budget-plan-looks-to-boost-education-funding/
https://www.9and10news.com/2021/02/11/gov-whitmers-budget-plan-looks-to-boost-education-funding/


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H5wXMYgZClA
https://us17.list-manage.com/survey?u=52c9474f746000697dd832db8&id=fde8dab4c9&attribution=false&e=0b54156417
https://us17.list-manage.com/survey?u=52c9474f746000697dd832db8&id=fde8dab4c9&attribution=false&e=0b54156417
https://us17.list-manage.com/survey?u=52c9474f746000697dd832db8&id=fde8dab4c9&attribution=false&e=0b54156417
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     Double room occupancy   $2,000 
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 AYES:  Trustees Fought, Keiswetter, Millard, Rasmussen and Shirilla  

 NAYS: None 

 

iii. Search Consultant Update  

 

The College has received notice from the Provost, Dr. Pete Olson, that he plans to retire 

at the end of this, the 2020-2021, school year. 

 

We had great success in retaining and working with the Pauly Group, Inc. in our search 

for a college president and because the Pauly Group, Inc is familiar with the College, its 

believed desirable that we again retain this 
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Travis has a Bachelor of Science degree from the University of Phoenix in Information 

Technology. He joined North Central Michigan College in February 2020 as a PC 
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Chelse shared how proud she is of our students and went on to highlight what was to come later this 

Semester, which will include a meeting for new board members and an induction ceremony, whether 

virtual or in person.  She is excited to see where this is going to go and ready to support the PTK 

community.       

 

   

14. UNSCHEDULED PUBLIC COMMENT 

Chairman Millard asked that the audience unmute themselves so speak during unscheduled public 

comment.  Residents of Petoskey, Frank & Dottie Hawthorne who live just down the road from the 

College expressed their support (Frank on behalf of both he and Dottie) for the organized CMO staff 

group. 

 

Frank spoke to being supporters of the College and friends of the late Professor Larry Cummings, who 

he was pleased to hear was honored with Emeritus rank. 

 

He encouraged the College to negotiate a good faith contract with the staff, and he thanked the Board for 

the opportunity to speak.  


